
Zip: 80203COState:DENVERCity:

OGCC Operator Number:

Name of Operator: COLORADO OIL & GAS CONSERVATION 
COMMISSION

Address: 1120 LINCOLN ST SUITE 801

5

Operator Information:

THIS IS A FOLLOW UP INSPECTION

FOLLOW UP INSPECTION REQUIRED

NO FOLLOW UP INSPECTION REQUIRED

Status Summary:

Findings:

1 Number of Comments

0 Number of Corrective Actions

Corrective Action Response Requested

Loc ID Inspector Name:

Gomez, Jason

On-Site Inspection

2A Doc Num:

Contact Name Phone Email Comment

Adamczyk, Megan megan.adamczyk@state.co.u
s

Contact Information:

State of Colorado
Oil and Gas Conservation Commission

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, Colorado 80203 
Phone: (303) 894-2100 Fax: (303) 894-2109

FIELD INSPECTION FORM

FORM
INSP

Rev 
X/15

01/04/2018

Inspection Date:

Document Number:
674200407

Submitted Date:

01/04/2018

Facility ID Type Status Status Date Well Class API Num Facility Name Insp Status

440176 NONFACILITY AC 11/30/2014 - Minimal Information 
Complaints 440176 UN

Inspected Facilities:

General Comment:

Page 1 of 2Date Run: 1/4/2018 Doc [#674200407]

Inspector Name: Gomez, Jason



Facility ID: 440176 API Number: - Status: AC UNInsp. Status:Type: NONFACILIT
Y

Complaint

Comment: Well Number#:    
Location #:     440176
Inspection Document #:  674200407
Complaint #

 Nature of complaint: Noise

Field Inspector Actions:

On 1-4-2018, I was contacted by complaint specialist Megan Adamczyk in reference to a 
noise complaint received for 1-4-2018 by the COGCC about possible oil and gas noise 
occurring in the Windsor area somewhere around the complaints residence.
On 1-4-2018 I contacted the complaint who indicated he was experiencing a noise which 
he associated with reverberation coming from one of the wells in areas equipment. The 
complaint indicated the noise was very intermittent. 
On 1-4-2018 at approx. 1100 Hrs I performed inspections of the oil and gas operations in 
the area. At the time of the inspections I did not find any abnormal operation in the area 
which could be contributing to the noise experienced by the complaint.  I contacted both 
Bayswater and PDC and advised them of the complaint and asked them to monitor their 
equipment. Due to the intermittent noise and not finding any noise source in the area no 
noise study was performed.
 All information reviewed and site inspection information were submitted to the COGCC 
for further review.

No violations of COGCC rules were observed at the time of this inspection 

Corrective Action: Date:

Inspected Facilities
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Inspector Name: Gomez, Jason


